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Sharon High School: Notice of Ongoing Winter Heating 

Notice Date: December 1, 2021 
 
Sharon High School Abutters & Community: 
 
The Sharon High School project will be utilizing several large construction heaters to support 
interior construction this winter.  To ensure required climate is maintained heaters may 
function 24/7 including nights and weekends. There are 5 heaters located around the 
perimeter of the New High School. The heaters do emit a small orange glow from the 
internal flame. There is a continuous fan that is powered electrically.  Consigli Construction 
has coordinated required provisions and permits with the Sharon Fire Department. 
 
Heaters will be started up on Wednesday, December 1, and operate throughout the winter. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation & support throughout this project. 
 
For the latest on Sharon High School construction please visit the project’s website at 
https://www.shsbuilding.com/ 
 
Best Regards, 

Matthew Gulino 
Matthew Gulino 
Associate | Owner’s Project Manager 
PMA Consultants 
mgulino@pmaconsultants.com 
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